
Le 18 au 22 septembre, 2017 

lundi 18 School Mass  

mardi 19 Swimming Test at Queen's (Les classes de M. Kyte et Mme Douthwaite) 

mercredi 20 Hot Dog Day 
School Council Meeting and election of School Council – 7:00 pm 

jeudi 21 Peace Day Picnic (Les classes de Mme Vermette, M. Hardy, M. Kyte et 
Mme Douthwaite) 

vendredi 22  

La semaine 
prochaine 

27 septembre- Senior Co-Ed Soccer Tournament 
28 septembre – Terry Fox 

 

 Hot Dog Days 

Hot dog days are scheduled for the third Wednesday of each month, starting in September 20.  Orders can be 
made online at www.ecath.org. 

 Breakfast Club 

Thank you Scott Benn for volunteering to coordinate the Breakfast Club at École catholique Cathédrale.  

Breakfast Club will begin once construction in the new Centre de Resources is completed. We are currently 

seeking volunteers for this program, taking place mornings from 7:45-8:15 am.   Please email Scott Benn at 

asbenn36@gmail.com if you are interested in this opportunity, or would like more information.   

 

School Council 

The School Council is parent volunteers working in collaboration with school staff and administration to 

enhance the student experience and education at École Catholique Cathédrale.  All parents are 

welcome!  The first meeting of the year will take place on Wednesday, September 20th at 7:00 pm at the 

school. This meeting will feature the election of the 2017-18 School Council.  Available positions 

include:  Chair, Vice Chair, Treasurer, Secretary, Goodwill Ambassador, Communications, and WebMaster. 

All parents are eligible for these positions and are welcome to attend any meeting as members at large. 

 Travel Home 

In order to make sure all students are safely dismissed at the end of the school day, we would like to 
request that you, please, notify your child's classroom teacher in writing when there are alternate 
arrangements for travel home at the end of the school day. When this is not possible, please contact the 
school prior to 2:00 pm in order to ensure that your child and his or her teacher receive the message. 

https://na01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.ecath.org&data=02%7C01%7Ctiffany.emery%40queensu.ca%7C669c5b5d12bc409deca208d4f526faa7%7Cd61ecb3b38b142d582c4efb2838b925c%7C1%7C0%7C636402995142942126&sdata=ZrqU1gpewtNKqZaE%2F0aviWvZMFfuTxAc1vkh1%2BHWp1k%3D&reserved=0
mailto:asbenn36@gmail.com

